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June 10, 2021

101 Martin Street
Penticton Be V2A 5J9

Judy Sentes, Chair

Okanagan Similkameen Regional Hospital District

101 Martin Street

Penticton, BC V2A 5J9

Dear Ms. Sentes,

Thank you for your recent correspondence. Primary Care is a complex and important area of development across the
Province and we are very pleased to see our local communities benefiting from the investment and energy within these

plans. The South Okanagan Similkameen Growth Plan is one of a number of initiatives within Primary Care being developed
by the Divisions of Family Practice, Interior Health, and local First Nations partners.

I understand that our Chief Financial Officer, Sylvia Weir, has been in touch and is actively seeking a time to meet with you.
She will share the context and the available information about this initiative.

Interior Health appreciates your continued support and looks forward to continuing our funding partnerships for the
benefit of our local communities in the South Okanagan.

Sincerely,

Susan Brown
President and Chief Executive Officer

Cc: Sylvia Weir, Chief Financial Officer, Interior Health
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